



Liverpool Canoe Club

Stewardship Group Agenda – 12th Jan 2026

Attended: Adya Misra (AM), Keith Steer, Mark Benson, Amy Newnham, Kevin Corcoran, Craig Ford, Roy McHale, John Cooke, Callum Cook and Dominic Fahey.

Apologies: Carol Atkinson, Ian Bell, Chris Marsden, Carl Leung, Richard Clews.

#	Item	Who
1	Approval minutes	All
2	Attendees/Apologies	AM
3	Review Actions Points of Previous Meeting	All 5 min
4	Coaching plans and coaches/leaders log	AM 15 min
5	Event planning - Programme of events for Paddlefest day – Sunday 26th April. How are we running it? Who is doing what? - Other calendar events – some have gone on already, but what are we hoping to provide for our members?	KS 30 min
6	Maintenance Fleet: Sea Kayaks. Revamp of the compound as now starting to rust. Pontoons or similar for better access to the water.	KS 15 min
7	Kickstarting the John Lamb Bursary Donation from the club? How, how much & how to be used?	AN 15 min
8	Swim Safety Venue Swim Safety are looking for a venue in the north for SSRA (SESA) training on the 3 rd May. I would like to offer our venue and encourage more of our club members to support the events and have an avenue to paddle off the docks. Swim Safety would be responsible for the risk assessment and safety of the event.	KC 20 min
9	AOB <i>Funding request for junior polo BA</i>	



Liverpool Canoe Club

Stewardship Group Agenda – 12th Jan 2026

--	--	--